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MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY J' H‘ SALTZER

INFORMATION PROCESSING SERVICES
CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02139

22nd September, 1971

Professor Jerome H. Saltzer
545 Tech Sq., Room 536

Dear Jerry,

During our telephone conversation yesterday morning, you indicated
that you had never seen copies of the two most recent contractural actions
relating to the GE—Honeywell relationship with MIT concerning Multics.

I am enclosing copies of these two for you. The first, dated November 23,
1970, assigns to Honeywell all of the rights under agreement with General
Electric with the exception of patent rights. The second, dated October 1,
1970 but, in fact, signed on May 5, 1971, makes transfer of patent rights.

Sincerely,
Yol

Robert H. Scott
Director

RHS/Im
Encs.

cc: F. J. Corbato




